
November 4, 2024 

To 
The Manager 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Ref: Scrip Code: 523660 / WATERBASE 

Dear Madam / Sir, 

Sub: Intimation of Notice given to shareholders in respect of transfer of equity shares to 
IEPFA - Newspaper Publication 

Please find enclosed copies of newspaper advertisement regarding notice to Shareholders of 
the Company intimating that equity shares in respect of which dividend remain unclaimed for 
seven consecutive years would be transferred to the Investor Education and Protection Fund 
Authority (IEPFA). The newspaper advertisements are published on November 3, 2024, 
in Financial Express (English daily) and Prajasakti (Telugu daily) 

You are requested to take the information on record. 

Thanking you 

For The Waterbase Limited 

Bala Arumugam 
Company Secretary 
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